Welcome to the 2017 Vintage Motocross Series

These Motocross Vintage Events will take place at our MX round #3 at the Club Track,
#4 at Gully Mor Moto, #6 at Walton and round #10 again at the Club Track.
Therefore, we will have a season of 4 races, of 2 motos each and 2 classes.
-Motorcycles cannot be more recent than a 1990 model (Minimum 27 years of age).

-It can be water cooled engines, mono shock and have disk brake.

-Twin shocks only, (except YZs). No disk brake. No water cooled engines.

-1983 or older in most cases.

-Both classes race together but scored separately. (We might be racing with an existing class). If
you are not sure of what class you belong to, please send me an email at:
clevasseur@steelcityriders.ca

-Your motorcycle is in good mechanical condition and safe.

-These races are open to MX racers and Enthusiasts alike. Transponders are a must have.

It will be a special day where you will be able to show off your heritage bike and race with your
friends. We will have one practice session, and 2 motos on each date.

SEE YOU AT THE TRACK!
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